
 

The UVic Flintknapping Club 

is transitioning to 

the UVic Experimental Archaeology 
Club 

 
Help us celebrate the clubs on: 

Wednesday May 3rd, 2017, Cornett B250, 5:00 pm 
 
Join us for the last flintknapping of the school year! 

 

See what the experimental archaeology club is all 
about! 

 

FREE PIZZA! 

 
Questions? Contact us at uvicflintknapping@gmail.com 

 
Thanks for making the UVic Flintknapping Club a success! 

John Murray and Colton Vogelaar 
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